
Information for Recommenders 

 
Thank you for agreeing to write a letter of recommendation for __________________ to join the 
Ignatian Associates. We ask that letters attest to the spiritual maturity, capacity for community 
engagement, and interests of the applicant.  Letters need not be more than one page and are not 
reviewed by the applicant.  No background in Ignatian spirituality per se is expected.  
Application to the Ignatian Associates is not competitive. We use these letters to assess the 
compatibility of the applicant with the character and motivations of the Ignatian Associates as 
well as his or her compatibility with other potential members of the formation group. 

Please email your letter of recommendation as an attachment in Word or PDF format to:  
	
Applications@IgnatianAssociates.org with the subject line of “Letter of Recommendation for 
(Applicant Name).” 
 
All application materials including letters of recommendation are due by November 15, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your letter of recommendation, please feel free to email Lisa 
Kelly at LisaKellyIA@gmail.com. 
 
 
 

  

Information for Recommenders 

 
Thank you for agreeing to write a letter of recommendation for __________________ to join the 
Ignatian Associates. We ask that letters attest to the spiritual maturity, capacity for community 
engagement, and interests of the applicant.  Letters need not be more than one page and are not 
reviewed by the applicant.  No background in Ignatian spirituality per se is expected.  
Application to the Ignatian Associates is not competitive. We use these letters to assess the 
compatibility of the applicant with the character and motivations of the Ignatian Associates as 
well as his or her compatibility with other potential members of the formation group. 

Please email your letter of recommendation as an attachment in Word or PDF format to:  
	
Applications@IgnatianAssociates.org with the subject line of “Letter of Recommendation for 
(Applicant Name).” 
 
All application materials including letters of recommendation are due by November 15, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your letter of recommendation, please feel free to email Lisa 
Kelly at LisaKellyIA@gmail.com. 
 


